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March 8, 2018 

Mr. Juan Carlos Mendez-Areu CERTIFIED MAIL RETURN RECEIPT 

 

 

Subject: MN Department of Revenue, Notice of License Revocation 

Dear Mr. Mendez-Areu, 

The Minnesota Department of Health (MDH) received a NOTICE OF LICENSE REVOCATION FOR 

DEBT from the Minnesota Department of Revenue. MDH has not received clearance from the 

Minnesota Department of Revenue regarding this case. Because of this, your body art 

technician license is hereby revoked. MDH will not reinstate or renew your license until 

clearance is received from the Minnesota Department of Revenue. 

If you have any questions, please contact Patricia Forsberg, at (651) 201-3721. 
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CC: Rishu Garg, Body Art Program Representative 

An equal opportunity employer 

http:www.health.state.mn.us



